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Contact Information 
Director: 
Jason Murphy 
EMAIL 
 
Community Relations Coordinator: 
Cody Flietner 
EMAIL 
 
Healthcare Coordinator: 
Jessica Dalton 
EMAIL 
 
Culinary Coordinator: 
Alison Starman 
EMAIL 
 
Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Emily Jones 
EMAIL 
 
Maintenance Coordinator: 
Devin Messer 
EMAIL 

Exceptional Care. Extraordinary Living. 

Staff Spotlight! 
Devin has been the newly 
established Environmental 
Services Director since 
September. Ever since his first 
day here at the community, he 
has shown dedication, 
consistency, dependability, 
and integrity in his work ethic. 
The addition of Devin to the 
management team and 
community is the perfect 
cultural fit, just like the final 
piece of the puzzle. Ambitious 
and always smiling, Devin is 
willing to go the extra mile. We 
congratulate you sir on an 
award well deserved!  
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Staff Birthdays & Anniversaries  

Jason Murphy December 18th  

Penny Griffin December 23rd  

Jessica Dalton December 29th  

Sandy Hamilton December 7th, 11 Years 

Emily Jones December 12th, 3 Years 

Kathy Simons December 28th, 3 Years  
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A Note From Jason:  

  

With Sunnybrook at Mt. Pleasant welcoming the new management 
company Jaybird Senior Living December 1, 2021, Sunnybrook at Mt. 

Pleasant will be changing its name to Addington Place of Mt. Pleasant. 
We are excited for the changes coming. We will be updating residents 
and families as we gather more information. We all wish you a Happy 

Holiday Season.  

 

Merry Christmas from the staff at Addington Place.  

 

Best Regards, Jason Murphy, Executive Director  
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One of our new residents 

at Sunnybrook had a 

hidden talent up her 

sleeve and showcased it 

for everyone in the 

community. Improv shows 

are our favorite kind of 

shows! Without Melva and 

her music, life would “b” 

flat!  

Kickapoo Indian dancer Rudy Vallejo of East Moline made an appearance and 
performance at Sunnybrook! “My grandfather talked about the eagle when I 
was a little man. At 9 years old, my grandfather wanted to give me my Indian 

name,” Vallejo told the crowd. His first Indian name means “Vision of a Lion.” As 
an adult, he changed it to “Eagle Dancer.” Vallejo performed the eagle dance, 
bending his head, bells chiming and arms lifting as if in flight, when he gave his 

presentation about American Indian culture.  

 


